
Walsh Bros. honored by AGC for safety
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The Associated General Contractors (AGC) of America Building Division honored Walsh Brothers,
Inc. with the prestigious "2007 Certificate of Commendation for Safety." This national award was
given in recognition of Walsh Brothers' ability to maintain an incidence rate 25% below the
2005-2007 national rate. 
 Walsh Bros.' safety department is led by Thomas Rich, president-elect of the American Society of
Safety Engineers (ASSE) and recent recipient of the impressive 2008 "Safety Professional of the
Year" award.
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